
I am favor of SB1151.  I am against the baiting ban for deer during open hunting season.  The 
whole reasoning behind CWD is false and not completely scientifically proven.  Deer and 
wildlife comingle and eat together all year long.  Being able to feed deer is not a factual reason 
behind CWD.  CWD could be transferred in many other ways.   With harsh weather and early 
winters, a lot of deer rely on alternative food sources to survive.  It absolutely does not make 
any since to be able to feed deer only up until hunting season starts.  Obviously, this creates 
and advantage for hunters in a since, but banning baiting during hunting season is in no way 
going to stop or eliminate any so-called wasting disease.  I am in favor for feeding and baiting 
year around.   


